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 SPECIAL EVENTS 

 

 

HISPANIC HERRITAGE 

MONTH 

September 5th: KRK will be 

closed for 

Labor Day 

September 7th:  Bring your 

favorite book 

September 8th: Literacy Day 

September 9th:  Grandparents 

Breakfast Bar 

September 15th: Wear Red, 

White and 

Blue 

September 16th: Parents’ Night 

Out 

September 19th & 20th: 

Fall and Class Pictures 

 

September 21st: Mix-Match Shoe 

Day 

September 26th: Johnny 

Appleseed Day 

September 28th: Wear fall 

colors 

September 29th: APK field trip 

 

 

It is exciting that our children are back at school, and we all 

seem to be getting back to our routine. As you know, every 

year when school starts back, we charge our “Annual Supply 

Fee”. The funds are used to ensure all classrooms have the 

needed supplies. The fee is $130 per child or $190 per family; 

it will be charged on Friday, September 2nd and must be paid 

in full before Wednesday, September 7th by the families not 

enrolled in automatic payments. 

 

Annual Supply Fee 

 

Please refrain from parking directly in front of the 

school at all times. We need the carport to be 

free of traffic to load and unload the school buses 

and ensure the children’s safety when doing so. 

We have parking spots in the front and back of 

our school. The parking lot can get busy at times 

so please be patient and allow yourself a few 

extra minutes when picking up and dropping off 

your children.  

 

Parking 
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Lifetouch will be taking Fall Pictures and Class 

Pictures on September 19th and 20th. Please bring 

the outfit that you want your child to wear for the 

pictures on the 19th, and our teachers will change 

them since we do not know which classes will go 

on what day. Parents will get proofs on September 

20th and can bring the order form back to the 

school or place your order online. We are also 

taking class group pictures, please make sure your 

child attends school both days to be present for 

the class picture. 

SAY CHEESE!!! 

 

Fall Pictures 
 

Parents Night Out 
 
We will be hosting Parents’ Night Out on 

Friday, September 16th from 6:30pm to 11pm. 

Don’t miss this great opportunity to enjoy a 

night out while your children have fun with us! 

Please let a member of management know if 

you want to participate! 

 

We want to recognize Ms. 

Kim White for her amazing 

job in our school. Ms. Kim 

has been part of our Kids ‘R’ 

Kids family for over a year, 

and we are super grateful 

for all she does. She goes in 

every class and helps 

anywhere we need her. Ms. 

Kim has the best attitude 

and is always having fun 

with the children. 

Way to go Ms. Kim!!! 

 

Employee of the Month 
 Field Trips 

 Starting in September, Advanced Pre-K 

will enjoy educational field trips once a 

month. The field trips will be local to get 

the children comfortable with bus and 

safety procedures. Pre-K field trips are a 

great opportunity for children to learn 

outside of the classroom and get ready for 

their future Summer Camps. Parents can 

attend field trips but are not allowed to 

ride our bus! 
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